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Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians 
 
As we come to the close of the first full term at Wildern, I wanted to write to you to express just how 
proud I am of your sons and daughters. 14 weeks ago they joined us as fresh faced Primary students, 
full of questions, curiosity and a little worry. Today they have become confident, kind and proud Year 7 
Wildern students. Your continued support and consistent understanding is ensuring that our students 
have total clarity on what is expected of them, as well as what they should expect from us.  
 
Today marks a third of the year completed already, with much to celebrate collectively and individually. 
As we enter the Christmas break, please do take a moment to relax, breathe and recognise the 
achievements of your sons and daughters. I am particularly proud of the number of positive erefs gained 
over the term as it is phenomenal; the highest any of my year groups has ever achieved at this stage of 
the year, so you too should be pleased at the contribution your son or daughter has made to this result.  
 
The students have also shown their generosity for all of the charity events that have taken place 
throughout the term, including the Shoe box appeal, food bank, Christmas jumper appeal in aid of Save 
the Children, to name but a few. I hope that this willingness to support our local and national charities will 
continue in the years to come. 
 
While each day brings new challenges for us all, I am so proud of how our students are developing and 
growing, both academically and socially, in and out of the classroom. I am looking forward to celebrating 
the festivities with them this week and welcoming them all back in the New Year, where we can “Dream 
Big, Work Hard and Make it happen”  
 
Have a wonderful break.   
 
Mrs E Fearon 
Director of Progress and Achievement – Year 7 
 
 
 


